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Since 2024 has come to an end
| et's talk about and we’ve entered 2025, we
wanted to thank everyone who
has supported us this last year,
and years past. We couldn’t
help St. Louis children without
you. This year we raised money
for our endowment at St. Louis
Children’s Hospital, our college
scholarships, and C.O.P.S., a
camp for surviving children, and
their parent or legal guardian,
of law enforcement officers who
died in the line of duty.
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Upcoming
Events

MUSIC TRIVIA
APRIL 5

+ PUB CRAWL
SEPTEMBER 6

P.A.I.G.E. WINE MIXER
NOVEMBER 8
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Endowment at St. Louis
Children’s Hospital

We’ve funded the Paige Sandra Murie Suter endowment at St. Louis
Children’s Hospital since December of 2012. We started the
endowment with $12,000 and now it is at over $188,000.

This endowment funds the Pediatric Neurocritical Care Program,
which is run by Dr. Jose Pineda, who treated Paige at St. Louis
Children’s Hospital when she suffered a fatal brain aneurysm in 2006.
Funds are used to educate first responders in identifying and caring
for children with brain injuries as well as multi-disciplinary treatment
for children once they arrive at the hospital, leading to better
outcomes for recovery.

We could not continue to fund the endowment without your help,
thank you for your support to our organization. Our hope is that no
other family must grieve the loss of a child to brain injuries or illness.
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Our Fundraisers

MUSIC TRIVIA

Last April we had 160
attendees at our trivia night.
The night was filled with
music trivia, games, raffles,
and our silent auction. The
2024 trivia night raised over
$10,000.

PUB CRAWL

In August, we had 83 people
at the Peace Love Paige Pub
Crawl. We had our scavenger
hunt, where the winning team
received the booze basket,
and attendance prices. We
raised over $2,000.

PAIGE WINE MIXER (4 gy / -

At the PAIGE Wine Mixer, we
enjoyed a warm day at Villa
Antonio Winery. We enjoyed a
day of relaxing and wine and
we raised over $2,000.
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P.A.LG.E. Scholarships

Each year we award two college scholarships, one to a student at
Oakville High School and one at Seckman High School. We choose
these specific schools because the Oakville School District is where
Paige spent most of her school years and the Fox School District,
specifically Seckman, would have been where she graduated.

This year’s winners were:
Ethan Johannes from Oakville High School
Avary Fuse from Seckman High School

P.A.L.G.E. Random Acts of
Kindness Awards

Being kind to others is who Paige was to her core. We like to
recognize kids being kind to those around them, to honor Paige
and to encourage them to continue spreading kindness.

This year’s RAK recipients:
Hayden Grandstaff from Hamrick Elementary School
Petey Mondello from Oakville Elementary School
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PAIGE
MUSIIC
TRIVIA

APRIL 5TH, 2025

DOORS OPEN AT 6PM
TRIVIA STARTS AT 7PM

Silent Auction

Liquor Basket

50/50 Raffle
Trivia

St. Louis Police Association Hall
3710 Hampton Ave., St. Louis, MO 63109

http://paigefoundation.com
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